From: Mike Miller

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: July 23, 2020

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:
1) Please ask the applicant to show the uplink frequency in the Spacecap.&nbsp;

Answer: The uplink frequency is already shown in the Spacecap, and the issue may be that the uplink
frequency is not shown in this space station application.&nbsp; It is not shown in the application because
the ground station is being licensed separately, under application&nbsp;0121-EX-CM-2020, by University
of lllinois, and we did not want to give the impression that we are applying to license the ground station in
this space station application.&nbsp; But if FCC prefers, we can add the uplink frequency from the ground
station, to this space station application.&nbsp; Please let me know if that is desired, or something else.

2) The applicant did not provide the frequency bands to be used in the technical description, please
show the frequencies.

Answer: the Technical Description has been modified to show the frequency values. This version has
been uploaded as an exhibit to the application.



